

UNIVERSITY COMMITTEEE ON WOMEN FACULTY AND STUDENTS MEETING

November 17, 2010 at 2:30 p.m. Notre Dame Room, LaFortune Student Center

AGENDA

- 1. Welcome by Vice President and Associate Provost Donald Pope-Davis
- 2. Introductions
- 3. Review of charge and responsibilities
- 4. Election of chair for 2010-2011
- 5. Mapother Lunches and nominees
- 6. Requested areas of focus for 2010-2011:
 - a. The Provost has requested that we furnish him and the President with an update on our 2007 report. Doing so will help us detect areas that have yet to be addressed satisfactorily, such as infant care.
 - b. Barbara Turpin, associate dean of the graduate school, would like to share their proposals for new family-friendly policies at our December meeting. This may raise further questions that we may want to address.
 - c. We have been asked to assist in the plans to celebrate that 40th anniversary of the admission of women to Notre Dame.
 - d. Due to the number of requests we receive, it would be useful to have an explanation of how salary equity is studied.
 - e. HR seeks our advice on the faculty leave policy. We may be interested in learning more about the university's Affirmative Action policy.
 - f. How can we improve communication about women faculty on campus?